

## **Bishop John Robinson CE Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr Matthew Harris

Assistant Headteachers: Mrs Kim Valentine & Miss Sarah Biney

School Business Manager: Mrs Karen Fletcher

Hoveton Road, Thamesmead London SE28 8LW

> Tel: 0208 310 9160 Fax: 0208 320 8637

Email: admin@bjr.greenwich.sch.uk

Tuesday, November 16, 2021

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

The use of Films and Video clips rated PG.

We like to make use of modern technologies throughout the curriculum and sometimes take the opportunity to use feature films and associated resources for education or enrichment activities. There are occasions when the materials have been classified as PG (meaning Parental Guidance).

Film or video clips would never be shown that include violent conduct, poor language etc., or anything contrary to the views of the Church of England. We would select any films or videos sensitively and ensure that they are both appropriate and educationally beneficial for pupils.

We ask for your permission to use PG rated films that we deem acceptable for the age and maturity of your child.

Please complete the slip below and return this form to school office as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Matthew Harris Headteacher

×	
The use of Films and Video clips rated PG.	
$\Box$ I give permission for my child to watch films and clips that have a PG classification.	
$\Box$ I do not give permission for my child to watch films and clips that have a PG classification, and I ask that the school seeks my consent for each PG film or clip that they use.	
My decision on whether to give consent will remain valid throughout my child's time at the school, unless I notify the school to the contrary in writing.	
Name of child: Class:	
Name of parent / carer: Signal	ature:















